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Very Artsy News: Asiatown, Marcia Kure and more 
 
A weekly brief on what’s happening in Houston’s arts and culture scene. 

	
 
Installation view of NETWORK, 2021 by Nigerian artist Marcia Kure at the Menil Drawing Institute on view through August 2022. 
IMAGE: MENIL COLLECTION/PAUL HESTER 

 
 

HAPPY HOLIDAYS FROM HOUSTONIA!  
 
Although Indigenous Peoples’ Day was last month, the 31st Annual Native American Championship Powwow 
celebrated the beauty of Native culture in Houston in mid-November. Thanksgiving break is the perfect time 
to see a few art exhibitions around the city and prepare your home for the much-needed winter break. 
Here are a few artsy highlights for your week:  
 
Menil Drawing Institute Welcomes Commission by Marcia Kure  
 
A site-specific work entitled NETWORK, 2021 by multidisciplinary, Nigerian artist Marcia Kure is open at the 
Menil Drawing Institute as part of their Wall Drawing Series. The series began in 2018 as a way to invite fresh 
perspectives on drawing. Kure’s work is the third installation in the series, and will be on view through 
August 2022.  
 
 


